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Dear colleagues and friends from the gaseous detector community,

We would like to remind you that the start of the XVII International Conference on Resistive Plate
Chambers and Related Detectors (RPC2024) will take place soon after the August summer break.
Evaluation of the acceptance/rejection of contributions submitted by the extended deadline (July 1%)
is being carried out at the moment and will be communicated by Wednesday 17" at 23:59. The
number of contributions submitted to the conference has reached 90, and an exciting agenda covering
the ongoing and new applications in particle and heavy ion physics, eco-gases,
simulations/fundamentals, development of new materials and applications beyond HEP is currently
being assembled. Consequently, and to provide sufficient reaction time after the final acceptance
communication on Wd, the deadline for early registration has been extended till July 215 at 23:509.

(As wusual, for any additional information please access the conference webpage at
https://indico.cern.ch/event/1354736/ or contact us at RPC2024@igfae.usc.es at any time).

Looking forward to seeing you in Santiago very soon!
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Diego Gonzélez Diaz Enrique Casarejos Ruiz
(USC/IGFAE, conference chair) (UVigo/CINTEX, conference co-chair)

for the local organizing committee, Santiago, 13-Jul-2024

*Please feel free to pass this announcement to colleagues who may not have received it and post it on your institute's bulletin board.

** We apologize if you receive this mail several times, due to the use of different distribution lists.
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